Freedom of Information Act 2000 – hygiene inspections
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
I would like to request the following information in relation to hygiene inspections in various premises operating under your council area. Please can you provide hygiene inspection reports (that determine the results on the “scores on the doors” website) for the past TWO years of the following place?

 

Phoenix Centre

Phoenix Pupil Referral Unit
Gervas Road
Leicester
LE5 2EJ

Answer:

Please see the attached Food Hygiene Inspection Reports

Please note that a compliance revisit has taken place since the last inspection. On the 15 January 2020 the Phoenix Pupil Referral Unit was revisited. At this time the officer reported that most of the issues raised at inspection had been done. Some further work was required to completing the documented procedures, but all the training had been completed with regard to allergens and hygiene. 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


